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Scalby School

being the best we can be

School Uniform

20™ June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

Now that we are all back on the same site, we are focusing on our school uniform and resetting our
expectations. This will ensure that all students arrive to school looking professional and ready to engage in
their learning.

Attached to this letter is information regarding our school uniform. Every student will be expected to follow
these guidelines from 1%t July 2024.

The only exception to this will be footwear as we appreciate families will need time to buy shoes over the
summer. The correct footwear will need to be worn from 1%t September 2024.

Shoes must be plain black, flat polishable shoes. Shoes must not have any embellishments, logos, or
bows. Trainers of any description, including Nike Air Force Ones, pumps, cross trainers, or canvas shoes
of any description are not permitted.

May we remind you that, we do run a pre-loved uniform shop, that parents can access through their Head
of Year.

Your child will be advised of the uniform expectations in assemblies, and we would value your support in re-
inforcing these expectations at home.

Tina Bielby

Senior Leader for Engagement and Safety
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